

LELC Newsletter

No. 4 - February 2018

Now Enrolling for Spring/Summer 2018!

ACT & SAT Preparation

It's a well known fact that the ACT and SAT are some of the most dreaded exams as students near the end of their high school careers. At Leading Edge Learning Center, however, we don't believe this has to be the case! Enroll in our prep classes, and give yourself the edge you need to succeed and get into the college of your dreams. Our programs include a free diagnostic exam and multiple benchmarks along the way, to help identify your greatest areas of need and maximize your test scores. Sessions include personalized one-to-one instruction, as well as supplemental homework assignments to bridge sessions. Blocks can be purchased in bundles of 4 hours, purchase multiple blocks for a 10% discount! Call today to learn more.

Customized Early Learn To Read Program: 'Reading Rascals'

Make reading fun and easy by developing your child's comprehension and phonics skills. Available in three levels designed for teaching first-time readers, as well as accelerating beginner readers to an intermediate level. Ages: 4-8



Contact Us or Visit our Office! LELC - Temecula Branch 26111 Ynez Road, Suite C1 Temecula, CA. 92591 (951) 719-3955

Help Build Our Leading Edge Family

We're always on the lookout for new opportunities to help the community and the people who live in it. If you know a friend or family member who is struggling in academics, or maybe someone who needs a push to achieve their next milestone, refer them to Leading Edge! Both parties will receive 10% off one month or program's tuition after signing up, as our way of saying thanks.

Leading Edge Q&A Nights

In an attempt to expand our resources for families, Leading Edge wants your input. We invite our friends, students and parents alike, to submit questions that they would like answered. Topics will be discussed at a monthly seminar, complete with snacks and cozy beverages. Whether it's on common core, college applications, or anything in between, our educational coaches are here to help answer your questions! Submit topics by email Jared Offutt (lelc.jaredo@g-mail.com)

February 2018 Promotion

Get a head start to a new year, Get up to 20% off when you enroll in our Spring/Summer 2018 programs!

-FOLLOW US ONLINE AND STAY-CURRENT ON THE LATEST NEWS!





